


  
April   14,   2021   

  
Welcome   Parents,   Students,   and   Friends   to   our   Read-A-Thon!     
  

This   year,   we   are   excited   to   announce   that   we   will   hold   our   third   annual   
Read-A-Thon   fundraiser.   This   is   a   program   that   brings   students   together   with   
family   and   friends   to   encourage   reading   and   to   build   literacy   skills.   The   main   
focus   of   the   Read-A-Thon   is   for   everyone   to   know   we   are   committed   to   improving   
reading   skills.   To   that   end,   the   Read-A-Thon   promises   to   be   a   fun,   exciting   
journey   for   all   participants   as   they   begin   a   personal   Reading   Adventure   that   
challenges   each   reader   to   complete   10   reading   sessions   over   our   2-week   event.   
Our   Read-A-Thon   will   start   April   19,   2021.     
  

Yesterday,   students   brought   home   a   sheet   outlining   how   to   activate   their   personal   
Read-A-Thon   page.   Please   make   sure   that   your   child’s   page   is   activated   before   
our   April   19th   start   date.   By   simply   activating   your   reader’s   personal   page   and   
using   the   promotional   tools   found   there,   family   and   friends   can   show   their   
support   for   your   reader   by   making   a   donation   to   our   Read-A-Thon.     
  

$100.00   donation   per   family   to   the   Read-A-Thon   is   a   2020-2021   workbond   
requirement.This   can   be   offset   by   the   support   of   the   reader’s   family   and   friends.   
The   donations   will   be   used   to   benefit   the   students   through   technology   upgrades,   
special   programs   and   activities,   and   needed   school   supplies.     
  

If   you   would   like   to   send   in   cash   or   a   check,   please   send   to   the   attention   of:     
Lisa   Grover,   Read-A-Thon    (along   with   your   family   name   and   child’s/children's   
name(s)   and   grade(s)   Check   made   payable   to:   St.   Stan’s   HSA   
  

Out   of   Uniform   Pass   per   $100.00   donation   will   be   awarded   and   the   class   raising   
the   most   money   will   receive   a   pizza   party.     
  

Thank   you   for   your   support!   



Donate Today!
Be a part of the CHANGE.

The students had a Zoom meeting on
3/18/21 with Grace Herbert, President/Founder of Finding Shelter
Animal Rescue. Ms. Herbert spoke about the animals that her
organization rescues. They do a lot of puppy mill rescues so most of
the dogs have special needs.

We are asking for monetary donations
to help this shelter with the medical
care for the animals.
Any amount is appreciated.
Please send donations to Mrs. Grover
by April 30th. Checks can be made out
to St. Stan’s School. We will be making
our school donation online.

The shelter is also in need of new or gently used towels
to help support our dog pals at Finding Shelter!

Collection bins will be located at all entrances of the school.

This service project was organized by Elizabeth Bera, Grade 8.
Elizabeth’s passion to help this organization is inspiring.

Thank you for your support!


